[bookmark: _GoBack]WNIN
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
CLOSED MEETING STATEMENT

The WNIN Board of Directors went into Executive Session at the January 13, 2025 during the President’s report meeting to discuss proprietary matters.  After the discussion the Board voted to resume the open meeting for the remainder of the agenda items.  At the end of the meeting the Board went into a second Executive session to discuss proprietary matters.

